
 
 

• Thank you for your interest in serving on the Appraisal Review Board.  
Applications for the ARB are no longer being accepted for 2021. 

 

• The selection process for 2022 will begin on September 1, 2021.  Judge 
Schaffer will begin receiving applications again at that time.  Please feel 
free to reapply.  

 

 


